From: Lynn Hashinsky

To: Clerks
Cc: Stefan Hashinsky

Subject: File Number DO9NP2012 - Shinning Hill Plan Amendment
Date: December 11, 2020 6:38:53 PM

To the Town of Newmarket:

As long time residents of Coventry Hill Trail, we reviewed the notice of
the “Official Plan Amendment” for the Shinning Hill Collection Inc.

We have several concerns:

1) First and foremost -- protected lands should remain protected.

2) The Oak Ridges Moraine is an ecologically important landform, put
in place to protect wildlife and the safe movement of naturally
roaming animals.

3) This area is a natural water shed, development will put at risk the
natural water purification.

4) This site has been targeted for development multiple times, despite
it's protected status. Let's stop wasting time/money -
recognize it's protected status on a PERMANENT basis.

We place our faith in the Town’s planning department to act responsibly
for the long term betterment of Newmarket.

Please include this email in the correspondence to Council on the
agenda for the public meeting on January 18th.

Sincerely,
Stefan and Lynn Hashinsky
375 Coventry Hill Trail

Newmarket



